
Telephone:  207/287-2480        E-Mail:  osteo.pfr@maine.gov 
Facsimile:    207/536-5811        Web:     www.maine.gov/osteo 

     
 
 
 
 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
December 5, 2020  
 
Andrew Candelore, D.O. 
617 US Route 1 
Scarborough ME 04074-9714 
 
Re: Termination of Consent Agreement  
 
Dear Dr. Candelore: 
 
At its November meeting, the Board of Osteopathic Licensure voted to terminate your 
Consent Agreement.   
 
The termination of the Agreement will be reported to the databanks and you should receive 
confirmation from the National Practitioner Data Bank within the next thirty (30) days. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation throughout the process.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Susan E. Strout 
Executive Secretary 
 
cc:  Lisa Wilson, Assistant Attorney General 
 Christopher Taintor, Esquire 
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JANET T. MILLS 
GOVERNOR 

 
 
 
 

SCOTT A. THOMAS, D.O. 
BOARD CHAIR 

 
 

SUSAN E. STROUT 
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY 


